20210322 - Saint Mary Magdalene Parish - Finance Council

Meeting
Monday, March 22, 2021

Finance Participants

David Aleva

Chris Benec

Father David Taylor
Frank Grande

Judy Prata

Linda Burke

Mara Sullivan
Martin Albacete
Mike Myers

Michael Polite

Father Matthew Hawkins
Father Thomas Burke
Dr. Linda Ritzer
Anne Scheuerman

Notes
1. Call to Order (Father Burke)

2. Opening Prayer (Father Taylor)

3. Joint Parish Pastoral and Finance Councils
a. The Parish Pastoral Council joined with the Finance Council for the first part of the
meeting.
b. Areas of mutual interest were discussed.
c. Agreed to meet again in two months to continue the discussions.

4. Social Ministry Center Update
a. The ministry budget and how to better coordinate with Finance Council were
discussed. Because of salaries and benefits being discussed, the details cannot be
included in the notes.
b. Father Hawkins and Anne Scheuerman will follow up to discuss the Parish Pastoral
Council's listening campaign and how to include the Ministry Center in those
discussions.

5. Financial Update
a. Current income and expense balances were discussed in anticipation of the new fiscal
year which starts July 1, 2021.
b. Frank Grande is to follow up with the diocesan Finance Department to obtain
additional information requested in the meeting.

6. Next meeting Tuesday, April 27, 2021.

7. Closing Prayer (Father Hawkins)



